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Dear parent/carer 

 

School Entry Screening 

 

As part of the school health screening programme, the 0-19 Starting Well Service will visit 

school to screen your child’s distance vision and hearing.  

 

You will be informed of the results once the school entry screening has been completed. 

If necessary, your child will be referred for further assessment. 

 

Should you wish to discuss any health issues or concerns, please contact our team on 

01244 397470 or email cwp.0-19immsandscreening@nhs.net  

 

If your child is absent on the day we visit school, we will return at a later date to see them. 

 

Please contact us on the above telephone number within the next two weeks if you do 

not wish for your child to be included in the vision and hearing screening programme. 

If we do not hear from you, we will see your child in school.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

0-19 Starting Well Service 

Cheshire and Wirral Partnership NHS Foundation Trust 
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